Cabinet Meeting Notes

November 15, 2012

Barn Quilt Trail Administration will explore participating in a program which paints 8 x8 quilt squares on wooden blocks which are hung on barns.

College Operations During Christmas Break – A building closure draft plan will be distributed in the near future.

2012 Critical Issues in Higher Education Conference – Officer in Charge Candace Vancko, Vice President for College Advancement Regina LaGatta and Assistant Vice President for Enrollment Management Tara Winter attended the conference in New York City which focused on new models for "Systemness".